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1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you for your understanding with regards to today’s school 
closure. 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers who came to consultation 
evening either yesterday or Wednesday. We hope you found the 
meetings informative. At any point, should you have any further 
questions or worries about your child, please see the class teacher of 
contact the school office on office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk who will 

forward your email to the relevant member of staff.  When you were in school, we hope you noticed the new     
‘re-vamped’ entrance area which has a focus on British values, Protected Characteristics and mental well-being.  
The children are really enjoying reading the new books on display. 
 
 

Charging for Children! 
Some of you may have seen on the school Facebook 
page that a team from school are running the Leeds 
half marathon on Sunday 12th May to try and raise 
more much needed funds for school. (From left to 
right) Miss Thompson, Mrs Kaur, Mrs Medhurst, Mr 
Renardson, Mr Moorhouse and Miss Briggs have 
already started training. If you would like to support 
us, please visit our Just Giving Page or scan the QR 
code which will take you directly there: 
 
Crowdfunding to offer the pupils at Low Ash a wealth of enrichment opportunities so 
that they can be the 'best that they can be'. on JustGiving 
 

Teaching Assistant Vacancies 
You may have noticed that we have advertised for 4 further teacher assistants to help support the children at Low 
Ash. If you, or anyone else you know of, is interested, please visit Prospects Online where you will find the online 
application form. 
 
Parent/Carer drop ins 
A reminder that, every Thursday morning, our pastoral and family support officer - Mrs Kellett - holds drop in 
sessions for any parents / carers who may need any support or advice.  If you would like to attend, please come to 
the main entrance after dropping off your child. 
 
World Book Day 
A reminder that on Thursday 7th (next week), it is World Book day. We are celebrating books and reading 
throughout the week, but on the day itself, pupils may come to school dressed as a character from a book. Please 
do not feel as though you need to spend any money on outfits – if you spend any money at all, we would 
encourage you to spend it on a book! 

mailto:office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lowashprimaryschool-lowashprimaryschool
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lowashprimaryschool-lowashprimaryschool
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FOLA fundraising 
A big thank you to FOLA who have been working really hard this week to prepare the Wonka bars along with the 
Mothers’ Day presents for the secret room. A reminder that, if your child would like to buy a Wonka Bar, they can 
be paid for until midday on Tuesday. The lucky golden ticket winners will be asked to bring their tickets to the 
achievement assembly next Friday in order to claim their prize! 
 
Mothers’ day secret room will take place on Friday 8th March for all classes except 2M who are on a school trip. 
They will have the opportunity to but their presents on Thursday 7th March. 
 
Comic Relief 
On Friday 15th March, it is Comic Relief (Red Nose Day). The theme this year is ‘Do Something Funny’. We would 
like to invite children to come into school in the funniest outfit or with the funniest hairstyle they can! 
 
Lost Property 
A further reminder that lost property will be displayed each Friday after school to give parents/carers the chance 
to locate lost property easily before it disappears altogether, which does sometimes happen.  
 
Uniform 
Thank you for the continued effort that has been made by parents and carers to send children into school in the 
correct PE kit after our previous request.  

You can find full details of our school uniform on our school website. 

Useful dates for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 5th March – 2B trip to Harlow Carr 
Friday 8th March – 2B trip to Harlow Carr 
Friday 8th March – Mothers’ Day Secret Room (2M will have the opportunity to shop on Thursday 7th) 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March – 5S trip to Solensis Science lab in Bradford 
Tuesday 12th March – Year 6 parent and carer ‘stay and play’ session 9.00-10.30 
Wednesday 13th March -Year 5 parent and carer ‘stay and play’ session 9.00-10.30 
Friday 15th March – Comic Relief – non-uniform day 
Friday 22nd March – School breaks up for Easter 
Monday 8th April – school re-opens after the Easter break 
 
Future dates can be found in the calendar section of our website. 
Upcoming Events | Low Ash Primary School 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the upcoming events and activities. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer  
Co-Headteachers  

https://lowash.bradford.sch.uk/calendar/

